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District Commander 
Department of the Army 
Buffalo District, Corps of Engineers 
1776 Niagara Street 
Buffalo, New York 14207-3199 

Dear Lt. Colonel Snead: 

0 NEIGHBORHOOD OFFICE 
1701 Hertel Avenue 
Buffalo, New York 14216 
(716) 832-0493 
FAX: (716) 832-0494 

0 OLD COUNTY HALL 
92 Franklin Street 
Buffalo, New York 14202 
(716) 858-8868 
FAX: (716) 858-8895 

I am writing to endorse Town of Tonawanda Supervisor Anthony F. Caruana's 
appeal for removal of The Seaway Landfill located at the River Road site. 

I concur with The Supervisor's contention that the best solution for the 
contaminant remediation is removed. 

Removal provides the most effective way to ensure that all health hazards are 
addressed. 

Please consider our local appeal for removal ofMED/AEC contaminant as you 
finalize your remediation plan for the Seaway site. 

 

cc. 
 ~ Supervisor 

Town of Tonawanda 
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